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LETTER TO THE EDITOR

Tribute to Scott Walker

As a colleague and a past Associate Editor of CJHP, I was
delighted to read “A Tribute to Scott Walker”, written by two of
the Journal’s current Associate Editors.1

I was privileged to work with Scott for many years, first at
Sunnybrook Medical Centre and then, as an Associate Editor, on
the Journal. The tribute in the January–February issue praised
Scott for his commitment and loyalty to the Journal, and I would
echo those sentiments. What truly stood out for me in terms of
Scott’s tenure as the CJHP Editor was his integrity as the leader
of the editorial team. Whenever a difficult issue arose related to
manuscripts, advertising, or revenues, Scott always seemed to
do the right thing, even in the face of considerable contrary
opinion. Regardless of the situation, he always took the “high
road” in his dealings with professional colleagues, authors, and

agencies. His dedication, commitment, professionalism, and
integrity made us proud to be able to work with him on the 
editorial team.

Yes, indeed, CSHP and its Journal owe much to Scott, and
I am pleased to add my voice to his much deserved tribute.
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